From: Norma Ambriz-Galaviz

Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 9:06 PM

To: Merritt-FAS

Subject: Invitation to MC Accredidation meetings
To All,

Since the news from ACCJC regarding Merritt’s probationary status, weekly meetings have been conducted on
the campus. The purpose of these meetings has been to establish a course of action as we begin the new
academic year. This group services as a preliminary accreditation group until the entire faculty and students
return to campus later this month, we want to extend a welcoming invitation to the Merritt family for their
participation. If you interested in getting involved or want to know what has been drafted to date, please join
the group.

These meeting for this week will take place on Thursday, August 6, 2015 at 10am in room R29.

| will not be present at this meeting, due to my absence, this week from campus but the leadership team will
be present.

Dr. Norma Ambréy - Galavis
President,

Merritt College

12500 Campus Drive
Oakland, CA 94619
nambrizgalaviz@peralta.edu
510 436-2501
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